22 PRINCESS ROAD

Dear Mr Marfleet

As owner the first floor flat, 24 Princess Road , | will add my strong objections to this development
plan.

I am certain that the correct notice time has not been given by posted street notice . | have been in
residence every day for the last month and have only seen the yellow notice in the last week . And
then with difficulty as it had been moved to ANKLE level facing out into the street of parked cars, so
invisible to all passers by .

I have moved this back twice this week before Wednesday , only to find it back in the invisible.
position described very soon after .

My conclusion is that the planning applicant does not want the notice viewed .

The second concern, as with- is setting a precedent for this type of underground
tunnelling and living . And these Victorian houses were not designed for the sewage and drainage
required for multi occupation of4 flats per dwelling let alone adding more works to the system .
Then there is the HS2 requisition of all the cellars of this side of Princess Road . To my knowledge
this has not been rescinded so would make any development pointless as it would be demolished by
the takeover .

So in conclusion | am strongly against such extra below pavement development and truly believe the
correct planning application notice procedure has been tampered with .

Yours sincerely




